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To the parents of children in 3 Yellow,  
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I hope your child has enjoyed online learning with their class teacher today on Microsoft 
Teams. 
 
School are working hard with Birmingham City Council to secure improved heating in school 
for the children. 
 
Due to ongoing issues with the heating, learning will remain online for your child this week. 
Please see the timetable for home learning on the school website. School will also provide a 
lesson online on Friday afternoon this week. 
 
We will keep parents informed about the heating situation as we obtain more information 
from the local authority. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this more challenging time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss E Mills 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


